
December 2024 

Happy December KSD Families!  
 
Thank you to all of you who scheduled interviews with your 

child’s teacher!  It is always a good time of year when we can 

connect with parents/guardians about the successes and next 

steps for our students! November was also a busy month around 

the school.  From the excitement of our amazing Junior and 

Intermediate Volleyball, to an Intermediate Math Contest 

(Beaver Computing Challenge) and the Choir and Students’ 

Council kick off, it was a great month of experiences and 

learning!  

December proves to be just as exciting with our awesome Book 

Fair, some Spirit Days planned by our AMAZING Students’ 

Council, our Project Share collection for those in need this winter 

season, as well as a Celebration Assembly to highlight the 

successes of our students!   

Thank you, Families, for all you do to support our KSD 

Community!  We appreciate you, and as we look ahead to some 

time with friends and family in the weeks ahead, we all send good 

wishes your way.  The year 2025 @ KSD is going to be a great 

one!  

 

Mrs. Donofrio and Ms. Wilson 

SAVE THE DATE… 

Dec 3rd- Taco Day 

Dec 3rd- 5th - Scholastic Book Fair 

Dec 5th - DSBN French Immersion 

Information Night @ Prince Phillip 

5:00 pm 

Dec 9—13th - Project Share Donations 

Week 

Dec 12th -  M&M Shop Day Fundraiser 

Dec 13th - Winter Hat Day 

Dec 10th -  Pizza Day  

Dec 17th -  Chicken Day  

Dec 20th -  Holiday Colour Day 

Dec 23 - Jan 3 Holiday Vacation/

School Closed 

Jan 14th - Westlane Open House 6-8 

for Grade 8 students  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kate S. Durdan Public School 

Achieving Success Together 

 

6855 Kalar Road 

Niagara Falls, ON  L2H 2T3 

905-356-0488 
http://katedurdan.dsbn.org 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER AT: 

@KateSDurdanDSBN 

http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://parenting.leehansen.com/downloads/clipart/hannukah/thumbnails/tree-menorah-buttonth.gif&imgrefurl=http://parenting.leehansen.com/downloads/clipart/hannukah/index.htm&h=111&w=150&sz=5&hl=en&start=1&tbnid=yFh6N


  



DSBN's French Immersion Information Session  

 Please click on RSVP to 
register 

During the week of December 2nd, DSBN French Immersion schools will offer an 

Information Session for families of children born in 2019.  Registration for Grade 1 

French Immersion for September 2025 will be open from  

January 6th - February 18th, 2025.  
 

French Immersion Information Session is on  

December 5th at 5:00 pm at Prince Philip (Niagara Falls)  

French Immersion 

 

Families will be able to meet and talk with the staff, find out what the French Im-

mersion program will offer their child, and become familiar with the registration 

process. Each session will be approximately an hour in length and will provide an 

opportunity to get any questions answered.  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=hCd0ssQXhEOL8-Nqq0h2XN9s-zDzvklOh5rEeqqNN7hUNkZYSjc3QkNEM1NVUlZPSDIxRzhOMFdVTy4u&route=shorturl


   

Students in grade 5 have been learning about government. They welcomed 

MPP Wayne Gates to their classroom to learn about democracy and services 

the government provides for Ontario citizens. 

Click on the December Newsletter from Niagara Region 

Public Health to view information to families. 

 

file:///C:/Users/marionta/Downloads/December- Elementary.pdf


  

 

DISTRICT OF NIAGARA ACADEMY FOR THE 
ARTS 

Laura Secord Secondary School 

349 Niagara Street, St. Catharines, ON L2M 4V9 

Phone: 905 934-8501 Fax: 905 934-8502 

 

Please visit laurasecord.dsbn.org for more information on the DNA 
Arts Program 

Kate S. Durdan will have our annual Scholastic Book Fair on  

 

Tuesday, December 3 to Thursday, December 5, 2024 

 

Students can shop during breaks, as well as designated class times. Families are also welcome 
for after-school shopping each day from 3-4:15 pm. All proceeds taken will go towards new 

books for our school library. See you there! 

file:///C:/Users/andersli/OneDrive - District School Board of Niagara/Desktop/DNA Arts Program Information Package 2024-25.docx (1).pdf


Holiday 

Card Design 

Contest 

Winners  

 

2023/2024 



Message From Mayor Jim Diodati:  

Congratulations to Nandini Ram, Michelle Zhang, Brea Davis, Angela Xu, Char-
lotte Cha, Aliya Samra, Anwesha Rajoriya and Maya Piekarczyk! Your artwork 

was submitted in this past year's Christmas & Holiday Card Art- Design contest. 
Those students have been chosen as eight of the inaugural artists whose pieces 
are a part of the exhibit "Christmas & Holiday Greeting". A celebration of their 

success  was held on November 13 and it was amazing to see all the young artists. 
There is 30  pieces of artwork displayed at Exchange in Niagara Falls and eight of 

the pieces are from Kate S. Durdan! This exhibit will be held until January 5, 
2025 for any families or friends who would like to check the artwork out at 5943 

Sylvia Place, Niagara Falls.  

Congratulations to all the artists!  



School will be closed for the holidays Dec 23 - Jan 3  

School will resume January 6th, 2025.   

Students in grade 2 and 3 participated in Fosnot Math.  



 

 

PROJECT SHARE at KSD  
December 9th to December 13th 

 
Project Share will take place here at Kate S. Durdan on Monday December 9th, and will run until Friday December 
13th, 2024. At KSD, we know that families in Niagara Falls are experiencing challenging times, so our Student 
Council Club wants to help make a difference! Each day members from our Student Council Club will collect the 
donations to fill the big red bins! Every year, KSD makes a huge impact in our community, and paying it forward is 
so important to all of the students! To help our families with what to bring, Project Share has provided us with a list 
of the most needed items at this time of year.  We are hoping our families can gather some of the listed items 
among their donations.  Please make sure all items are non-perishable!  
 
         MARCH IT IN MONDAY, DECEMBER 9TH, 2024: Examples: pasta, kraft dinner, rice, cereal 

 
 TRUCK IT IN TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10TH, 2024: Examples: canned goods, sauces, fruit cups, granola 
 bars, snacks, peanut butter 
 
 WASH IT UP WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11TH, 2024: Examples: cleaning products, soap, tooth paste,  
 detergent, tooth brushes, hair brushes, deodorant, feminine hygiene products, incontinence products,  
 diapers 

 
 THIRSTY THURSDAY, DECEMBER 12TH, 2024: Examples: drinks, drinking boxes, drink mixes, Ensure/
 Boost 

 
 FINISH IT UP FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13TH, 2024:  Examples: Pet food, and anything that you would like 
 to donate to Project Share to finish filling our big red bins! 

 
 A few words from Project Share… 
 Project SHARE currently offers 17 programs and services that help us meet 
 our mission of improving the lives of Niagara Falls individuals and families 
 in  need and further realize our vision of ending the struggle against poverty 
 and empowering those in need. Currently Project SHARE is serving every 1 
 in 8 households in Niagara Falls, and over the last two years the  
 organization has seen a 97% increase in the need for their services. 

 
 

Donation Ideas 
 Peanut Butter 

 Cereal 
 Canned Vegetables 

 Canned Meat 
 Canned Soup 

 Pasta/Rice 
 Baby Food/ Formula 

 Diapers 
 Ensure/Boost 

 Feminine Hygiene Products 
 Incontinence Products 

 Personal Hygiene Products  
Pet Food 



It’s almost time for high school. Before 

students graduate and make the 

move, we know how important the 

opportunity for students and families 

to visit their future high school can be. 

 

The High School Open House for Westlane Secondary School 

will be on January 14, 2025 from 6 pm to 8 pm.   

This will be an excellent opportunity for Grade 8 students and their families 

to see our local high school firsthand. From meeting staff and finding out 

about courses and programs, to learning about high school life, including 

school teams, clubs, activities and more, there will be a lot to see and 

do!  Further information can be found on the  

DSBN High School Open House website. 

December Spirit Days  

  

Friday December 13th—Winter Hat Day 

 

Wednesday December 20th—Holiday Colour Day 

https://www.dsbn.org/openhouse


 

Students in Mrs. Maurice’s grade 5 class have been working with the Niagara  

SPCA and Humane Society to advertise animals that are 

available for adoption in Niagara Falls, Welland and Port 

Colborne. They drew a picture and wrote a description of 

each animal up for adoption.  










